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MEDIA ADVISORY 

Amended Notice of Hearing on Standards 

 

Ottawa, November 27, 2007 - A hearing will take place on Tuesday and Wednesday, 
January 8 and 9, 2008, at the Bytown Lounge, 111 Sussex Drive, Ottawa, Ontario, to 
receive submissions from participants in the Inquiry concerning the standards that the 
Commissioner should apply in determining the matters set out in paragraph a of the 
Inquiry’s Terms of Reference. 

The hearing will begin at 9:00 a.m. EST on Tuesday, January 8, 2008. 

For more details on the questions that will be examined during the hearing please 
consult : www.iacobucciinquiry.ca under hearings. 

 

Media Contact : Francine Bastien   

                                 Cell.: 613-299-6554  

                                 E-Mail: fbastien@bellnet.ca

 

 

 

 

P.O. Box / C.P. 1208, Station B / Succursale B 
Ottawa   Ontario   Canada   K1P 5R3 

613 947-7606      Fax / télécopieur 613 992-2366 
 

http://www.iacobucciinquiry.ca/
mailto:fbastien@bellnet.ca

